
  Part 

Number 
Gas and Vapor Cartridges  Label 

Color 

  75SC 

 

Defender Multi-
Purpose Cartridge: 

Organic Vapor, 
Ammonia, 
Methylamine, 

Formaldehyde and 
Acid Gases (chlorine, 

hydrogen chloride, 
sulfur dioxide, 
hydrogen sulfide 

[escape only], 
hydrogen fluoride and 

chlorine dioxide) 

Olive 

   
N75001 

 

 

 
Organic Vapor 

Cartridge 

 
Black 

  
 

 
N75002 

 

 
Acid gases (chlorine, 

hydrogen chloride, 
sulfur dioxide, 

hydrogen sulfide 
[escape only], 
hydrogen fluoride and 

chlorine dioxide) and 
formaldehyde 

 
White 

  
 

 
N75003 

 

 
Organic vapors and 

acid gases (chlorine, 
hydrogen chloride, 

sulfur dioxide, 
hydrogen sulfide 
[escape only], 

hydrogen fluoride and 
chlorine dioxide) 

 
Yellow 



  N75004 

 

Ammonia and 
Methylamine 

Cartridge 

Green 

  N750052 

 

Mercury vapor and 
chlorine with End-of-

Service Life Indicator 
(ESLI) for mercury 

Olive 

  Combination Gas and Vapor Cartridges with P100 Particulate Filters  

   

75SCP100 

 

 

Defender Multi-
Purpose Cartridge and 

P100 Filter: Organic 
vapors, ammonia, 
methylamine, 

formaldehyde and 
acid gases (chlorine, 

hydrogen chloride, 
sulfur dioxide, 
hydrogen  

sulfide [escape only], 
hydrogen fluoride and 

chlorine dioxide); and 
99.97% filter 
efficiency for all 

particulates 

 

Olive 
and 

Magenta 



  7581P100 

 

Organic vapors; and 
99.97% filter 

efficiency for all 
particulates 

Black 
and 

Magenta 

  7582P100 

 

Acid gases (chlorine, 
hydrogen chloride, 

sulfur dioxide, 
hydrogen sulfide 

[escape only], 
hydrogen fluoride and 
chlorine dioxide) and 

formaldehyde; and 
99.97% filter 

efficiency for all 
particulates 

White 
and 

Magenta 

   

7583P100 

 

 

Organic vapors and 
acid gases (chlorine, 

hydrogen chloride, 
sulfur dioxide, 
hydrogen sulfide 

[escape only], 
hydrogen fluoride and  

chlorine dioxide); and 
99.97% filter 
efficiency for all 

particulates 

 

Yellow 
and 

Magenta 

   

7584P100 

 

 

Ammonia and 
methylamine; and 
99.97% filter 

efficiency for all 
particulates 

 

Green 
and 
Magenta 



  75852P100 

 

Mercury vapor and 
chlorine with End-of-

Service Life Indicator 
(ESLI) for mercury; 

and 99.97% filter 
efficiency for all 
particulates 

Olive 
and 

Magenta 

  Particulate Filters 

   

7580P100 

 

 

P100 - 99.97% filter 
efficiency for all 

particulates 

  

  75FFP100 

 

Pancake: Low profile 

P100 filter. 99.97% 
filter efficiency for all 

particulates 

  

  7535FFP100 

 

Pancake Filter 

Assembly. P100 - 
99.97% filter 

efficiency for all 
particulates. Filter 
Assembly includes 5 

pair 75FFP100 and 1 
pair N750035 adapters 

for use with gas and 
vapor cartridges (Not 
Defender). 

  



  75FFP100NL 

 

Pancake with odor 
relief: Low profile 

P100 filter for use 
under welding 

helmets. 99.97% filter 
efficiency for all 
particulates; plus 

relief from odors 
caused by nuisance 

levels of organic 
vapors, acid gases and 
ozone 

  

   
7506N95 

 

 
Non-Oil particulate 

filter (95% minimum 
filter efficiency) for 
non oil based 

particulates 

  

  7531N95 

 

95% filter efficiency 
for non-oil based 

aerosol particulates. 
Includes 7506N95 
prefilters, N750027 

filter covers and 
N750015 filter 

retainers for use on 
half mask or full 
facepiece when 

cartridges are not 
used. 

  

   
7506N99 

 

 
N99 Particulate Filter. 
99% filter efficiency 

for non-oil based 
aerosol particulates 

  



  7531N99 

 

N99 Filter Assembly. 
Includes 1 pair each 

7506N95 filter, 
N750015 filter holder 

and N750027 filter 
cover 

  

  7506R95 

 

95% filter efficiency 
for non-oil based 

aerosol 
particulates.Restricted 

to 8 hours service life 
if used in atmospheres 
containing oil-based 

aerosols.  

  

   
7531R95 

 

 
95% filter efficiency 

for non-oil based 
aerosol particulates. 

Includes 7506N95 
prefilters, N750027 
filter covers and 

N750015 filter 
retainers for use on 

half mask or full 
facepiece when 
cartridges are not 

used. Restricted to 8 
hours service life if 

used in atmospheres 
containing oil-based 
aerosols.  

 

 


